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NOTIFICATION OF CONSULTATION METHOD CHANGE FOR
THE INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS CONSULTING ROOM
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Dear international students,
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Due to the COVID-19 situation, International Student Consulting
Room decided to maintain the remote consultation sessions and

meanwhile resume face—to—face sessions under certain conditions
from 7/1.
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If you want to have face—to—face sessions, please let us know
when you make a reservation. We will only provide short face—to-
face sessions when we think it is necessary.
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If you are a new visitor, you can call 029-853-6240 (in Japanese or

English) during our regular working hours, or send an email with

your name, affiliation, and cell phone number included.
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Sorry to cause you the inconvenience, we hope you stay safe and
well.
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